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Rosenberg Corey

From: Elizabeth Davis <ruthtraut1945@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 2:16 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Oregon Farm Direct nutrition program

For the past 12 years I have been a volunteer at our small rural Saturday farmers market. I have seen hundreds 
of examples of seniors and families with low income benefitting from the buying power given to them from the 
Farm direct Nutrition program. It has also benefitted the farmers in bringing customers to the market who 
otherwise would not have the means to shop.  I am asking you to continue this very beneficial program. 
Ruth Traut, volunteer Madras Saturday Market, Madras OR 97741 


